
 The Sadie Pope Dowdell Library is pleased to inform you that our                                                                                          

GRAND REOPENING will take place on Monday, June 22 from 12:30-4:30 pm!    

Initial contact-free Curbside Service will take place Monday through Friday from 12:30-4:30 pm.  

Library patrons can contact the library to make a reservation to pick up materials or request that the staff                                                                            

choose a variety of materials for their family. Up to five Dowdell Library items can be reserved;                                                                                          

unfortunately, materials from other libraries are not available at this time.  

Contact us ahead of time to receive curbside (within your automobile trunk) or walk-up service (reserve materials                                      

will be placed on an outside table with the reserved name on it). Personal interaction with the staff is prohibited.  

Materials to be returned should be placed in the Book Drop.  The staff will quarantine                                                                

the materials for 72 hours and then sanitize them prior to re-shelving. 

___________________________________________________ 

 Also, visit us online for free access to eBooks, downloadable audiobooks (eLibraryNJ                                                                                                            

and Hoopla), music, streaming videos (Hoopla) and current magazines (RBDigital)…  

Our JerseyClicks information databases offers trusted sources of information for health,                                                                                                     

consumer, business, and student resources 24/7 + 365 days = year. 

Lifelong learning opportunities are also available online: wwww.dowdell.org.  Whether you’re researching medical topics (Medline 

Plus), preparing a job resume (Job and Career Accelerator), improving your computer skills (Learning Express Computer Skills 

Center), learning a language (Rosetta Stone), or doing genealogical research (Heritage Quest), we’re here for you.  

 Watch for the many Summer Programs coming up! 

We’d like to know your preferences.  Respond to our Online Survey today. 

If you need further assistance, contact us at comments@dowdell.org  

We look forward to welcoming you back!  Reopening giveaways! 

The Sadie Pope Dowdell Library Staff and Trustees 

 


